
Dear Parents and Guardians,

As we wrap up another memorable school year, I want to extend my heartfelt thanks for your

continued support, involvement, and encouragement. It’s been an incredible year full of growth,

learning, and community, and none of it would have been possible without the partnership between

home and school.

This year, our students accomplished so much—both in and out of the classroom. Academically,

they’ve tackled new challenges, deepened their critical thinking, and built strong foundations for

future success. Just as importantly, they’ve grown socially and emotionally, learning how to

collaborate, problem-solve, and support one another.

Beyond academics, we celebrated many exciting events and experiences together:

Students showed their school spirit during Spirit Week, bringing energy and unity to our halls.

Our athletes demonstrated perseverance and teamwork across multiple sports seasons,

representing our school with pride.

The school dances brought students together for evenings filled with music, laughter, and

connection.

We made a meaningful impact during our Day of Service, showing the value of giving back to

our community.

Creativity shone brightly at our Art Show, where students proudly displayed their talent and

hard work.

Thanks to the Mudd-Nick Foundation, students participated in several enriching field trips that

broadened their horizons and brought learning to life.

Each of these experiences helped shape a year that was not only successful, but unforgettable.

Thank you for cheering us on every step of the way—whether it was from the sidelines, during



student-led conferences, or through a note of encouragement.

As summer begins, I hope your family enjoys a season of rest, adventure, and time together.

Encourage your child to keep learning through reading, exploring, and asking questions—they’ll be

amazed at how much they grow even when school isn’t in session.

We look forward to seeing our students return in the fall, ready for a fresh year of possibilities.

Until then, wishing you a safe and joyful summer.

Warm regards,

Lori Dilbeck

Principal, Neah-Kah-Nie Middle School

June 2: 6th Grade Field Trip to Biz Town

June 4: Attendance Field Trip to Bowling

June 6: 7th Grade Field Trip to Hatfield Marine Science Center

Students need to be dropped off at 7:15 a.m. and need to be picked up at 5:00 p.m.

June 11: 8th Grade Field Trip to Bullwinkles

June 12 - Last day of school - early release

Important Dates to Come...

2025/26 Online Registration/Verification - Opens August 1.

Middle School in-person registration - Date TBD. Please follow our social channels and check your

email for updates.

In celebration of the Neah-Kah-Nie Class of 2029.

Come congratulate our 8th graders as they move forward on their academic road to success!



Locker cleanouts and lock returns will be held June 9-11. Please

remind your student to check and make sure they have their lock to

turn in. Cleanouts will follow the below schedule:

7th Grade: June 9

8th Grade: June 10

6th Grade: June 11

Hatfield Marine Science Center Field Trip

All 6th grade students attending the Hatfield Marine Science Center field trip on Friday, June 6th

will need to be dropped off at school no later than 7:15 a.m. Buses leave at 7:30 a.m. Students will

return at 5:00 p.m. and will need to be picked up.



Now is the time to purchase your 2024/25 yearbook! Please order

as soon as possible. If you want one, but the cost of a yearbook is

prohibitive, please reach out to us. There are funds available to help

cover the cost.

https://store.shopyearbook.com/nkn2025-yearbook

Registration and verification for the new school year opens on

August 1st, 2025.

Online registration is only for students who are NEW to the district

who have never attended here before! Current students who have

previously attended Neah-Kah-Nie schools will use the

VERIFICATION PROCESS.

Middle School in-person registration is still TBD. Please like us on Facebook or Instagram and be

on the lookout for an email letting you know more information.

Enrollment

https://store.shopyearbook.com/nkn2025-yearbook
https://store.shopyearbook.com/nkn2025-yearbook
https://store.shopyearbook.com/nkn2025-yearbook
https://nknsd.org/parents/enrollment/


Sports Physicals

If you know your student is planning to participate in sports next school year, make sure you

complete a sports physical beforehand. We recommend trying to schedule these physicals to

happen over the summer, so there is no interruption once practices and events begin for the new

year.

Sports physicals can be completed at your normal doctor, or at the Student Health and Wellness

Center.

Once completed, a copy of the physical should be turned into the middle school front office. They

are valid for two years from the date of the exam.



Athletic Signups 2025-26

Sign up sheets are now available in the front office for Fall athletics, including: MS Football, Cross

Country, and Volleyball. If your student is interested, please remind them to sign up during morning

break or lunch.

Athletic Permission Form

Please fill out this permission form if you know your student is planning to play sports next year. This form

is good for all athletics for the entire school year.

NKN Robotics starts early in the school year. In fact, we have the Season Kickoff on September

6th which is the Saturday after the first week of school.

If your student participated in Robotics Bootcamp in March - you will get an email/text about

registration and upcoming events.

If your student is interested in joining robotics this year, and didn't participate in Robotics

Bootcamp, please email Ms. Harmon to get information about registration at kathrynh@nknsd.org.

The season goes from September to March, and students who do other activities as well as

Robotics need to give at least one meeting per week to Robotics.

Student Medication

If your student has any medication checked into the office that they

are no longer using, please pick it up from the office as soon as

possible. Medication can not be sent home with the student. For

medication that they are required to take daily at school, please

pick it up on the last day of school June 12th.

Medication that is left after school ends will be discarded.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1X15zcy1EVGTPGKHafnZhuVDD9bDyRKSHr1A2i_J0VpE/viewform?edit_requested=true
mailto:kathrynh@nknsd.org


Lost & Found

Before heading out for the school year, please ensure your student

checks the lost and found table for anything they may have left

behind.

If your student is missing a smaller item, such as jewelry or

earbuds, have them check in with the front office.

ParentVUE

Registration Access, Grade Access, Attendance, Class Schedule

and more

ParentVUE is a web portal that allows parents to access real-time

information related to their student's education progress. Parents

can view their student's attendance, grades, assignments, and more. If you are a new user contact

the Middle School for your activation code and get signed in!

View Grades, Attendance and More

https://parent-neahkahnie.cascadetech.org/neahkahnie/PXP2_Login_Parent.aspx?Logout=1%c2%aeenerateSessionId%3dTrue&regenerateSessionId=true


Manage Mealtime Account

Breakfast and lunch are free for all students. Seconds, however, do cost money. Manage your students

mealtime account here.

https://www.mymealtime.com/




A Note from the Counselor – Mrs. Atwood

As we wrap up another school year at Neah-Kah-Nie Middle School,

I want to share how much I’ve truly enjoyed getting to know our

incredible 8th graders. It’s been such a joy to see them grow into

confident, capable young people, and I’m excited to watch them

take on the next chapter at the high school. They’ll be missed, but I

know they’re ready!

I’m also looking forward to continuing my work with our amazing

6th and 7th graders next year—especially through programs like

WEB and Student Voice—as we work together to make our school an even better place for all

students.

As we head into summer, here are a few simple ways families can support their students’ social

and emotional well-being:

Encourage positive connections – Support safe social time with friends through camps,

activities, or neighborhood hangouts.



Build in time for mindfulness – Journaling, quiet time, or outdoor walks can help kids stay

grounded and manage stress.

Keep routines in place – A balance of rest, play, and structure helps students feel secure and

mentally healthy.

Open the door for conversations – Use low-pressure moments (like car rides or meals) to talk

about emotions, friendships, or future plans.

Model self-care – Let your child see you taking care of your own mental and emotional health

—they're always watching and learning!

Wishing all of our families a safe, joyful, and refreshing summer break!

Marie Giani/Emily Massey
Head Secretary/Assistant Secretary


